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ARCHBISHOP RUNCIE CHURCH of ENGLAND (VA) FIRST SCHOOL 


25th February 2019
Year Two Newsletter
Dear Parents,
Welcome back!

We hope everyone had a fantastic half-term!
This half term our topic will focus around Christopher Columbus. Today, the children will be taking part in an art workshop making ships in bottles which will introduce the children to Christopher Columbus and his significance in history. The children will learn all about his exploits and why he is such an important figure in history. I am very excited for the children to take part in this workshop and I am sure it will be a fantastic introduction to our new topic.
Reading books in Y2 will continue to be changed on a Wednesday after school, when children will be given two books to read during the following week. As many of you are aware, some children have now been taught how to change their own reading books and they have responded very well to the responsibility. Please could children continue to read both books at least twice before the following Wednesday to help develop their fluency. Please remember to write a short note in your child’s Reading Record book each time you listen to your child read as I like to keep updated with how the children are doing at home. Once your child has progressed to chapter books, they may just bring one book home at a time so they have time to read it. Please could you ensure book bags are brought to school every day, checked for letters every night and any old letters removed please?
PE will still be taught on a Tuesday. PE kits should be left in school (on cloakroom pegs) and should contain a pair of well-fitting plimsolls and trainers for outdoor lessons. With the weather hopefully improving, I am hoping that we can start enjoying PE lessons outside in the near future! It would also be very helpful if any child with long hair could have their hair tied up in a ponytail on these days too.  
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to catch me the end of the school day or drop me an email if this is easier. 

Yours sincerely 
Mr Renny





 
tom.renny@archbishop.newcastle.sch.uk

 
				





			








